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Address: 1199 Highland Avenue in Largo, 33770  

Druid Campus: 2039 Druid Rd in Clearwater, 33764 

Phone: (727) 584-8165  | Prayer: (727) 559-PRAY 

Office Hours:  9 a.m.—5 p.m., Monday-Thursday 

Office is currently closed and staff are working from home. 

E-mail: church@stpaulumc.org | www.stpaulumc.org 

The Reverend Bob Martin, Lead Pastor 

The Reverend Pam Dubov, Executive Pastor  

mailto:mail@stpaulumc.org


 

HOW TO STREAM ONLINE 
We stream both worships at 9 and 10:30 AM. There are 
currently three ways to stream: 
 

1) Visit our website stpaulumc.org and click on the link 
on the front page. You can also click on Live Worship in 
our free app or click here to visit the streaming site di-
rectly. When the streaming site opens, click on the play 
triangle to start streaming. 

2) If you have Facebook follow us to get a notification 
when we start streaming. You can also visit our Face-
book Live page: facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo/live 

3) Stream on Youtube: youtube.com/stpaulumclargo1  
 

HOW TO GIVE ONLINE 
Visit our website stpaulumc.org and click the “Give” link at 
the top of the page. You can also click on Give in our free 
St. Paul app (search St. Paul United Methodist in your app 
store). Make a one time gift or set up a recurring gift. You 
can use credit card or ACH to donate.   

  Prelude                 Kathy Tuminello, Accompanist 
  Welcome                                                     
*Hymns Lord of the Dance           No. 261 
  Jesus Keep Me Near the Cross          No. 301 
*Apostles' Creed              No. 881 
  Prayer with Lord's Prayer                                        No. 895  
  Offering When I Survey the Wondrous Cross             Lyn Sears 
*Doxology Praise God From Whom                                   No. 94 
  Prayer of Thanksgiving  
  Hymn  Softly and Tenderly Jesus is Calling         No. 348 
  Message            “Called to Rest and Re-engage” 
                                       Pastor Pam Dubov 

1 Kings 19:1-16 
  Directed Prayer 
*Hymn  God Be With You Till We Meet Again         No. 672 
*Benediction  
 Reprise 

 
9 AM Worship Leader: Dr. Robert Williams 

10:30 AM Worship Leader: Alison Van Duyne 
 

W O R S H I P AT 9  A M  

August 23, 2020 

THERE’S NOTHING THAT 
OUR GOD CAN’T DO 
by Brandon Lake, Jonathan Smith, and 
Kristian Stanfill  
 

CHRIST BE MAGNIFIED 
by Cody Carnes, Cory Asbury, and Ethan 
Hulse  
 

WANNA BE LIKE YOU 
by Evan John, KK Brink, Michael Fatkin, 
and Ryan Williams  
 

SINKING DEEP 
by Joel Davies and Aodhan King  

1 0 : 3 0  S E T L I S T  

We hosted this year’s Student Minis-
try Graduation Send Off in the court-
yard a few weeks ago. How do you 
say goodbye to a group of graduates 
who love to worship the Lord, love to 
serve, who lead so well, are down to 
play the most ridiculous games and 
make you laugh until your belly hurts? 
You CAN’T say goodbye! Instead, we 
will learn to love, serve, and support 
them in new ways. They have left a 
mark on our community, our church, 
our Children’s Ministry, and our 
younger students. They’re also a part 
of our future as we work together to 
build the kingdom of heaven. God is 
WITH Ryan, Hadley, Matt, and Patrick 
and He’s going to do some incredible 
things through them! We love you, 
Class of 2020! Go and SHINE! 

S T U D E N T  G R A D  S E N D  O F F  

http://www.stpaulumc.org/
https://stpaulumc.sermon.net/live
https://www.facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo/live
https://www.youtube.com/user/stpaulumclargo1
https://shelbygiving.com/stpaulumc


 

 
 
 

 

FACEBOOK GROUPS 
FB Group - StPaulUMC 

FB group -StPaulParentsLounge 
 
 

FACEBOOK LIVE  
Wednesdays at 1 PM 

Pastor Pam is filling in for Pastor Bob 
on our St. Paul Facebook 
(StPaulUMCLargo) for good news, in-
spiration from scripture and more on 
Wednesdays at 1 PM.    
 

KIDS & STUDENTS 
You can find Student worship on our 
Student Ministry Youtube and Insta-
gram Sundays at 6 PM. Check our 
website for our students’ summer 
online schedule. Follow our Children’s 
Ministry on Facebook or Instagram for 
more ways to connect.  
 

CHOIR CHAT 
Check-in with the choir on zoom 
Thursdays at 7 PM. Anyone is wel-
come to join in, whether you currently 
sing with the choir or not! Email 
church@stpaulumc.org for a link to the 
zoom. 

 
 
 

C O N N E C T  

StPaulUMCLargo 
StPaulChildrensMinistry 
SPUMCLighthouse 
SonKissedPreschool 

 
StPaulUMCLargoFL 
treehousekids412 
stpaul_lighthouse 
sonkissedpreschool 

Anna and her baby 
Barbara Murray 
Ben 
Betty Bowersox 
Bob & Wanda Rottloff 
Bonnie and Bob Cum-
mings 
Brenda's Family 
Carolyn  
Cheryl Harvey 
David Guirguis family  
Don Naja 
Fisher & his family  
For all those grieving 
For light in the darkness 
For salvation  
Jennifer 
Jordan and Darcy  
Judy Bobb 
Kathy Herrell Hannas 
Kim Morris 
Our Leaders 
Nancy Starry 
Patsy Schutzendorf 
Patty 
Phyllis and Jerry Spaulding 
Rev. Hays McKay 
Ron Barker, Wander Bark-
er and their whole family 
Saylor Family 
Serenity during chaos 
Sharon Rop 
Shirley & Harold Register 

Shirley Hamrick 
Smith Family 
Stephen Brower 
Stephen Houle 
Steve’s mother 
Sutherland family 
Tammy Barker 
Teachers and school staff 
Tim 
Tom Martin 
Windell T White 
Yvette Gonzalez Carter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

P R AY E R  L I S T  

Deaths 
Please pray for the 
family and friends 
of the person listed 
below who’ve re-
cently passed on to 
life eternal: 
 

Donna Koller 
 

Need help connecting?   
Email church@stpaulumc.org 

A R T S  &  C R A F T S  S H O W  C A N C E L L E D  

For the safety of our vendors, volunteers and customers 
this year’s Arts and Crafts show, which was originally 
scheduled for October, has been cancelled. The UMW 
has tried to figure out a way to safely hold the event 
with social distancing, but in the end the event is simply 
too large with too many people involved. We hope to 
welcome everyone to an Arts and Crafts Show next 
year, but will make a decision around April of 2021. 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulUMC
https://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulParentsLounge
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC6aYjqblTgNhxdSLsX49gfQ
http://www.instagram.com/stpaul_lighthouse
http://www.instagram.com/stpaul_lighthouse
https://www.stpaulumc.org/students/summer-online/
https://www.stpaulumc.org/students/summer-online/
https://www.facebook.com/stpaulchildrensministry
https://www.instagram.com/treehousekids412
mailto:church@stpaulumc.org?subject=Choir%20Zoom%20Chat
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulChildrensMinistry
http://www.facebook.com/SPUMCLighthouse
http://www.facebook.com/SonKissedPreschool
http://www.instagram.com/StPaulUMCLargoFL
http://www.instagram.com/treehousekids412
http://www.instagram.com/stpaul_lighthouse
http://www.instagram.com/sonkissedpreschool


 

R EG I S T E R  F O R  S U N DAY 
M O R N I N G  T E A M  T R A I N I N G  

As part of our preparations toward a return to wor-
ship in the building we’re asking everyone who is 
planning to volunteer on Sunday morning to attend 
a required training. 

Thank you to everyone who attended our first 
training on Saturday! If you weren’t able to 

make it, we have one more training scheduled 

WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 9 FROM 6 TO 8 PM 
 
Even if you have served on Sundays in the past, 
attending one of these training sessions is required 
because there are new guidelines and safety proto-
cols in place that will change the responsibilities of 
our Sunday Morning Team. We need to familiarize 
you with these changes and make sure that every-
one is on the same page so we can have a success-
ful and safe return to the building. If you've never 
served on Sunday before, this a great time to start! 
If you're not sure you're ready to serve on Sundays 
yet, you are still invited to attend the training and 
learn how things will work so that you’re prepared 
when you do feel safe to serve. 
 
We will be following guidelines for social distancing  
during the training and require masks in the build-
ing. If you don't have a mask, we can provide one. 

 
VISIT OUR WEBSITE OR CLICK BELOW TO  

REGISTER TO ATTEND TRAINING  
 

We are so thankful to everyone on our Sunday 
Morning Team for serving! We truly can't hold wor-
ship in the building without you. We are grateful 
that we are able to continue online worshipping as 
a church family, and look forward to the day when 
we can gather together!  

 T E A C H E R  A P P R E C I A T O N  

V O L U N T E E R  S P O T L I G H T  

We had lots of people help with the Pop the 
Trunk for the Jubilee, and lots of people who 
made donations, but we have to give a special 
thank you to the three people who packed hun-
dreds of backpacks with supplies! Al and Lois Fin-
ney and Mary Williams went above and beyond to 
help with this big job, and they deserve a big 
THANK YOU! 

A few pictures of our welcome teams at Largo Mid-
dle (top) and Ponce De Leon Elementary (middle 
row). At the bottom is our amazing Son Kissed Pre-
school staff and teachers. We provided a special 
lunch to thank them for all they do! 

          Al Finney                             Lois Finney                 Mary Williams 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/st-paul-sunday-morning-team-training-registration-116461005001

